E3in1 Fall Update – September 2020



Dear Elevate3in1 Community of Support,
It has been some time since we have had fantastic news to share amid the Covid-19 outbreak and ensuing social distance policies, but nevertheless, there is fantastic news to share!  As you might expect, the pandemic had all but put a stop to most E3in1 recipient activities.  However, August and September have become a natural reboot due to many activity-based organizations and schools opening back up in recent weeks. Among those are our partners at Z-Ultimate Martial Arts, I-9 Sports and 5280 Gymnastics.
Elevate3in1 has been hesitant to forecast new opportunities for recipients until area school districts finalize their attendance and operational protocols, so those announcements will be forthcoming.  In the meantime, we desire for all our constituency to share in our optimism regarding the launch of two wonderful opportunities!  

[bookmark: _GoBack]First, Elevate3in1 has been given an incredible opportunity to purchase a beautiful 38-acre property to serve as a permanent base!  Yes, this property, complete with renovated home with real, working lighthouse, stables, shared lake, pasture and massive open space, will provide Elevate3in1 the opportunity to offer programs to fatherless youth and supported youth, on-site as well as through individual recipient education and activity support programs already in place!  In addition, the home has a separate wing for meeting spaces, accommodating recipients and partner organizations for training and mentoring purposes.  You can visit the Elevate3in1 website and view pictures and our presentation.  For this “dream” to come true, it will take all of us who share in the Elevate3in1 vision.  We hope you will consider a special gift of support toward this incredible opportunity to expand E3in1 offerings!

Second, the updated identity-formation program is merely weeks from its official unveiling.  This new version of the “I-Can - SH.A.P.E.” program called “L.I.F.E.”, (Lighthouse Identity-Formation Experience) comes from the inspired passion of E3in1 Co-Founder, Christa Dalrymple.  Over the past few months, the Lighthouse program has been going through the editing process and will be completed in both adult and youth formats.  When released, it will become the “crown jewel” of the Elevate programs, not only offered to fatherless youth, but introduced into local school systems and hopefully at some point, state-wide.  The pilot version will be administered in conjunction with the Denver Dream Center, one of our primary partners, to appropriate-aged students being served through Denver Public Schools.  As data emerges as to its success and depth of impact, Elevate3in1 will offer the program, via both workbook and app-versions, to a greater youth population throughout Colorado. Thus, E3in1 will have the distinct opportunity to promote solid identity-formation to literally tens of thousands of youth ages 11-20. 

Lastly, we want to thank all the many faithful supporters of Elevate3in1.  Your generous support and encouragement have kept optimism high and movement constantly forward.  Our present recipients are so very thankful for each of You… truly making it possible for dreams to literally come true!   
Thank You,

Christa and Evan Dalrymple
Elevate3in1 Executive Directors


